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Key Dates 
 Friday 14th February – Break up for half term  
 Tuesday 25th February 2.45pm – Year 6 SATS Mop up meeting 
 Wednesday 26th February 9am – Class 1A Curriculum Coffee Morning 
 7th March – 16th March – British Science Week  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to the final newsletter of the half term. It has been a busy half term, with lots of exciting 
experiences, trips, learning and our parent’s evenings. Thank you to all parents who attended our RSHE 
meetings over the last two weeks. If you missed this, please ask Miss Bates for more information.  

This week at Hunslet Moor… 
 
Class 1B completed their curriculum coffee 
morning this week. There were lots of parents 
who attended and enjoyed completing activities 
together.  
 
All classes in school have invited their 
Community Champion in to their classroom to 
celebrate achievements from this half term.  
 
The Book Fair visited school this week. Thank 
you to all parents who came and bought books. 
We will share our total amount raised for 
books for school in our next newsletter.   

 

Hunslet Moor Attendance Week commencing Monday 3rd February – 93.5%  

Please ensure your child is in school and on time every day.  

Is your child turning 3 soon?!  

We have nursery places available! Please speak to the office to enquire!  


